
Dear Long Flat school community, 

Wow! Week 10, Term 3 time certainly flies when your having fun. 

I just wanted to say a quick thank you to finish the term.  

Thank you parents and carers for your ongoing support through this term. Our whole school 

appreciate all your efforts. A special thank you to those parents that offered to help cover our 

readers. These resources will be in great condition for years to come. 

Thank you teachers. You are such a devoted bunch who really care for these students, and it 

is amazing to see.  

Thank you students. You do a great job of putting in effort everyday to be PROUD learners. I will 

also say… STOP GROWING… I feel tears coming on thinking about saying goodbye to year 6 

next term… although I don’t know if they are sad tears or happy tears.  

Term 4 is looking jampacked with incredible fun. We have 3-6 camp, soccer gala day, K-2 day 

excursion, swimming, Remembrance day and end of year events like the Christmas tree night 

and the year 6 farewell. Next term will also see our students and staff taking a Smiling Mind 

approach every Wednesday. Information is attached to this mini newsletter. All notes and 

information regarding these events will be coming out starting day 1 of next term, so keep your 

eye out.  

So parents and carers, we say good-luck and hope you have safe and enjoyable holiday. 

Kind regards,  

Ms Sherlock 

Relieving Principal 
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Success through Innovation 

Flat Chat 

Coming Events 

10 October School resumes 

12 October Year 6/7 transition 

afternoon 

Week 3 Lake Keepit Camp 

Week 3 K-2 excursion

Week 3 Swimming 

Week 4 Soccer Gala Day 
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